Scheduling and Newsletter
Committees Minutes
May 20, 2021
6:30 PM

Attendance: Diane Painter, Jennifer Chu, Melissa Kowalski, John Dubelko., Robert Shirley, Scott Newman and Anthony Lesink
1) Approved the April 22, 2021 minutes

2) Old Business
· Ceramics- Jason Hill reported he is doing glaze tests and expects to start classes soon. He needs to work on getting the pug machine operational.
· Red Tool classes: planned for April and May, June. Dave Painter will be teaching small groups for both Basic RT (June 11 evening 6-8PM ) and Advanced (June 15 afternoon 1-3PM) at MS-P.
· Update on class survey form https://forms.gle/C2CTHn8LH6dJZeLd6- Anthony will work on moving it to the Makersmiths GSuite or recreate it in the Makersmiths GSuite and make sure the owners are scheduling committee members so they can see responses. The committee suggested that we add the evaluation link to the reminder message template so when reminders are sent out one to three days prior to a class, the link will go to registrants. We will need to tell instructors to ask their participants to go to the reminder email after class and click on the course evaluation and fill it out. It was suggested that we find some kind of incentive for participants to fill out the form. Perhaps once a month the scheduling committee pulls a name from the previous month’s respondents and send them some kind of reward. This will need to be discussed further.
· Report on Virtual and Live Open Houses and new member classes. Michael James created a Google calendar for tour sign-ups. Jennifer Chu give individual tours at MS-L Thursdays from 6-8 pm and Stosh Kowalski will give tours at MS-P on Tuesdays 6-8pm. Diane will build these events in the calendar through summer.
· Richard Scherziner volunteered to teach 3D printing classes. Michael James is back from HI and Diane will email him to ask that he get in touch with Richard, Robert Shirley and Ed Gabb to coordinate classes. Ed Gabb is the room steward for small CNC’s.
· Robert Shirley volunteered to teach CAD, 3D and microprocessor classes and will work with Jim Waldron to coordinate those classes that goes with intro to the plasma cutter (Purcellville location). Diane will ask Jim W to touch base with Robert. 
3) New Business

· Jim Waldron emailed Diane to ask how he can help with recruiting instructors and get classes going again. One idea may be to ask room stewards to identify members who know and use the room’s equipment if they would be willing to host a group build, class or community project that would provide learning opportunities for members to learn how to use the equipment. John D will update the stewards list and get it in one location so we know who they are. John D stated that the UV printer instructors are identified and McKenzie (who will be a new member) wants to teach Illustrator and laser cutter classes until her school begins again in the fall. Mike Dewan will be the woodworking steward at MS-L. 
· Diane asked Jennifer and Anthony to look at their calendars to see what night or weekend day is good for them to meet with her to learn how to build classes. Diane will add them and John Dubelko as editors of the new course events form so they will receive emails when new classes are being formed. 

· KidWind projects were completed and submitted. May 25 winners will be announced. Diane wrote a BLOG about the projects.
· COVID guidelines- John stated that after May 28 we will change the guidelines.
· New instructors: Julien Tricheux is working on an Adobe Illustrator basics class. He will work with Shan Allen 1:1 to test it out. Andrew McKinney will work with Shan Allen 1:1 on blacksmithing. We are hoping Andrew will begin blacksmithing classes soon. 

 Newsletter Committee
Melissa is working on the May newsletter. She is utilizing Slack- Newsletter channel. Anyone can drop into the channel and add ideas for articles. She would like to send the newsletter out on the Monday following the May BOD meeting due to Memorial Day weekend- she thinks folks will read it after the holiday.   The newsletter committee members are Melissa K, Brenda Bartholic and Diane Painter. Robert Shirley volunteered to be a resource for photos. 
Next meeting: June 24, 2021 at 6:30PM
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